
 

 

February 2018 Newsletter 

Our second Board Meeting of the year did not have a quorum due to some members who are 

traveling, so not much to report this month. 

Updates on the ceiling lift for room 45 at the Elk Valley Hospice – we are told that IH has 

granted the Fernie hospital an installation permit!  The installation is set for any time after 

January 26th, so we are awaiting word on completion. 

The Virtual Reality project & search for a laptop for room 45 is still in the hardware acquisition 

phase.  We are awaiting publication of an article & interview with Hugh in the Free Press to 

help us solicit donations for a phone and a laptop. 

 

For the 3rd year in a row, Ghostrider Trading Company donated the proceeds of their annual 

November Ladies Night of Indulgence to Elk Valley Hospice.  Owners Judith Johannsson & Sonya 

Erzinger expressed their deep appreciation for the work that Elk Valley Hospice Volunteers do 

for our community and presented us with a $1000 cheque!   

 

Elk Valley Hospice commits to being an inclusive and accessible organization 



 

Client Intake 

 

We still have one client at the Rocky Mountain Village, so anyone willing to volunteer their 

time, please make sure you contact Elke to be put on the schedule.   

AGM 

We have set a date for our next annual general meeting where a new board of directors will be 

elected.  The date is April 25th and more details of time & place will be forthcoming, but please 

save the date.  And if you know anyone who is willing to join the board, please encourage them 

to come to the meeting.  We will be losing up to 4 directors this year & need your help! 
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